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Thank You-- 
I want to thank everyone on the district for their prayers, love 
and concern given during my health crisis. 
 
The "prayer warriors" came out in force and heaven answered. 
I came home yesterday from the hospital.  As close as I was to 
leaving this earth, God said "not yet!"  He is not through with 
me yet. 
 
I am thankful to still be here to be a servant to our Lord and 
Savior, Jesus Christ. 
 
Once again, thank you all from the bottom of my heart and 
please know each and every one of you are in my thoughts and 
prayers daily. 
 
God's Blessings, 
Eva J. Pinkston 
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